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Attendees:  Worstell, Falk, Johnson, Michelson, Zhong, Pope, Kim, Shelton, Kwak, Chindapol, Worfolk, Olson, Black, Audeh, Regner, Garrett

We went over the revised powerpoint called Architecture Considerations (11-03-125r1).  The document itself, which is the Radio Resource Measurement Vision and Architecture document, is 11-03-135r2.  

The discussion started off with going over 135r2 and what writing Richard had done on the vision and architecture document.  He had added a set of elemental parts of the vision and architecture.  These are:

Base Measurements

Per AP Measurements

Per STA Measurements

Requested Measurements

Handoffs to Higher Layers

Measurement Policies

Measurement Topologies
The base measurements are those that are in common from both the AP and the STA.  The per-AP measurement is for those that are unique to the AP and the per-STA measurements are for those unique to the STAs.  In addition there are those measurements that are requested.  In addition to the measurements are the means to get them to the higher layers.  In getting these to higher layers, there is the need for measurement policies and measurement topology descriptions.

Simon Black gave us some more information about extending the MIB to the MAC for those parameters.  The MAC parameters that belong to the associated STA probably belong in the MLME rather than the SME.  Timing issues might also be included in the MIB in the MLME because of its relationship to the MAC.  Policy should go out to the SME.

Richard went over the user interfaces for the passing of radio measurement information to the higher layers.  Jae Kim gave us a website for the Linux tools: http://www.hpl.hp.com/personal/Jean_Tourrilhes/Linux/Tools.html.  The NDIS layer and the equivalent for Linux is of interest in making the connection to the higher layers.

Joe Kwak gave some considerations that were quite interesting.  He felt that the approach is practical, however he felt that the interfaces to higher layers were primarily data items and should be informative appendices with examples like Microsoft-proprietary NDIS and the Linux equivalent.

Steve Pope wants to give a presentation on Signal Quality on the teleconference next week and also at the DFW meeting in March.

Joe Kwak asked about the number of meeting hours we have at DFW.  It is limited again.  Richard was hopeful that we would be able to get more meeting time, but Stuart has to make the meeting times available to those groups that are close to being finished and have comments and we will have to work within those limitations and use the teleconferences for many of our issues.  

The next meeting is 2/26/03 and will be hosted by Simon Barber or Harry Worstell as Richard will be in Hawaii for the next two weeks. 


Submission SUBJECT  \* MERGEFORMAT 
page 2
Richard H. Paine, Boeing                                      

